24 Fitzroy Square London W1T 6EP

CNP/MK/13/F 13 June 2016

Robert Lester, Esq.

Case Officer

Camden Council

Camden Town Hall

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8EQ By Post and Emaii

Dear Mr Lester,

19 Fitzroy Square, W1 — Application No. 2016/2046/p

Further to my earlier letter of 1° April, | hereby write to ask for an extension of time for the
consultation period on the above application.

There are two principle reasons why | am requesting an extension of time, which are a.
because the only sign that was put up giving notification of the application makes no reference to
the swimming pool, and b. the application’s supporting reports are incredibly long and our advisors
need more time to consider them. As a matter of fact, all of the reports only make reference to
‘small plunge poof. A ten metre pool cannot remotely be classified as smalli

Frust this request, which is also being made by other adjoining occupiers, is agreed to.

Hoak farward to hearing from you.

Cc. Stuart Minty







